
SB554 is going to have a negative impact on law-abiding citizens who unknowingly are concealed carrying somewhere they have in 
the past and now can no longer.  Law-abiding citizens only trying to protect themselves and possibly other unarmed citizens will now 
be at risk of being arrested and possibly serving a jail sentence.  This will not impact criminals as they will do as they please and 
take their chances.  This bill defeats the purpose of having a concealed carry permit.  Concealed carry permit holders are law-
abiding citizens and not the people we should be worried about.  The current gun laws we have in Oregon are fine as they are.  
Please do not pass this bill into law.


